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Introduction 
Las Positas College has developed a strong plan to focus attention on Student Success and Support.  
While this plan is only a small portion of the student success activities across the campus, it does 
provide a focus for students who are new to the campus and most likely, new to community college and 
higher education.  The Student Success and Support Program is seen as the first of many interventions 
to support student success. 
 
Overview 
The College strategy for implementing the Seymour-Campbell Student Success Act of 2012 (SB 1456), 
otherwise known as the Student Success and Support Program, was to target Spring 2014 continuing 
students who had not completed the mandated three (3) core services (orientation, assessment, and 
educational planning) for enrollment priority.  In addition, all new and returning students who had 
applied for Summer and Fall 2014 were informed of the new requirements.  The primary incentive 
was to impart to our students the importance of an earlier registration date based on Student 
Success and Support Program (SSSP) core services completion. 
 
The key areas covered with the Student Success and Support Program are  

• Orientation,  
• Assessment/Placement,  
• Counseling, Advising and Other Educational Planning Services 
• Follow Up for At-Risk Students 

 
Attached to this newsletter update, you will find examples of flyers that have been developed to help 
students better understand their responsibilities.  The flyers have been used in print, online, and social 
media format so that we can better reach out to the students. 
 
Program Focus 
Las Positas College is beginning a new program to encourage better 
placement and better success into the math sequence.  The program 
will allow students to enroll in a one week course before the semester 
begins.  It will allow them to brush up on math skills and focus on skills 
that they may have once learned but have possibly forgotten or did 
not learn in depth enough to retain the information.  See the attached 
flyer information.  These students will be tracked throughout their 
LPC career so that it can be determined what effect Math Jam had on 
their success. 
 



 

 
 

 
 
  



 

 
  



 


